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Ralph W. Pope, Esq.,
Secretary American Institute of Electrical Engineers,

33 VWest 39th Street, New York City.
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I write to express my appreciation of my ape
pointment as Chairman of the Standards Committee, and
ags a member of the Code of Ethics Committee, and to

P

state that I shall be pleased to give my services in

connection with the work of these cormittees.

Very truly yours,



